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Carroll & O’Dea Lawyers welcomes Kim Smith and Associates  
 
1 July 2016  

 

Carroll & O’Dea Lawyers today announced Kim Smith and Associates has joined the 

firm effective immediately. 

 

“I am very pleased to announce Kim Smith and Associates is joining Carroll & O’Dea 

Lawyers”, said Managing Partner of Carroll & O’Dea Lawyers, Howard Harrison. 

 

“Kim, who will become Special Counsel, brings with her exceptional experience and 

skill which will compliment greatly the offering of Carroll & O’Dea Lawyers. 

 

“She is well known to many in our firm and her practice complements the work we 

do in the area of compensation for police officers and our work with the Police 

Association. 

 

“On behalf of all at Carroll & O’Dea Lawyers I welcome Kim and her team to the 

firm”, said Mr. Harrison. 

 
 

Follow Carroll & O’Dea on Facebook and Twitter @carrollodea 
  

Media contact: +61 2 8231 6667  


